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16.04.2024 

RE: Introduction to Mullion Parish Council  

Dear Councillors,  

   We would like to formally introduce ourselves to you. Mullion Cove Harbour Group Ltd is a 
newly formed “not for profit" company, which we have set up in Mullion Cove, to replace the 
previous group Mullion Cove Cooperative Winch Society. 

The main reasons for the change being that as a group our membership has grown 
significantly, and we are now taking on more responsibilities with the harbour itself. This 
meant we needed a much more professional and legally recognised form, in order to continue 
growing and being more of a community presence within the cove.  

We are here to help run our harbour and represent our members, who consist of residents, 
fishermen, boat users and those who share a love and passion for the cove and our 
community. We are actively using the harbour and involved in the day to day life and care of 
the harbour itself. Mullion Cove Harbour Group Ltd aims to work positively for its members, 
residents and other harbour users by: 

- Owning and operating key harbour infrastructure and managing its safe use for our 
Members. 
 

- Managing all boat licensing in the harbour, and taking a collaborative approach with 
our members to ensure everyone can enjoy use of the harbour. Making it a safe and 
pleasant environment for our members to enjoy.  
 

- Striving to bring back a strong community focus, and connect our local community, to 
ensure the harbour can be used and enjoyed by all, and its future has a voice bedded in 
community. 
 

- Being a strong advocate for the future of our harbour, playing a proactive role and 
being a positive force to face the challenges that future may bring. 
 

- Collaborating with the National Trust to bring a range of matters to their attention, and 
hold them to account for the upkeep and maintenance of the harbour, including the 
wider safety and operational issues within Mullion Harbour, to ensure everyone who 
visits enjoys this special place. 

We look forward to the reporting to Mullion Parish Council annually, and please feel free to 
reach out to us at anytime. 

Kind Regards, 

The Directors (Jonny Pascoe, Keith Baldwin, Jeffrey Meyer) 


